
January 17, 2025​
Darrell Fuston, PGA​
 

Dear Darrell, 

I am writing to formally declare my intent to run for one of the at-large director positions on the 
Southern Texas PGA’s Board of Directors. As a committed member of the PGA since 2019 and 
the Director of Instruction at Golfinity, I have seen the potential for growth and the importance of 
leadership in our Section. I am eager to contribute to this growth by serving on the Board and 
helping to drive the continued success of our community. 

Throughout my career, I have been fortunate to work with a diverse group of golfers, from 
beginners to seasoned professionals. However, it is my work with the PGA HOPE program that 
has proven to be the most important and transformative part of my career. Over the past two 
years, I’ve had the privilege of serving over 200 veterans, helping them find healing and 
camaraderie through the game of golf. This experience has reinforced my belief in the power of 
community and the role our organization can play in fostering a supportive environment for all 
members.  This sentiment extends to our PGA community as well.   

As a Director of Instruction, I have a unique perspective on the challenges and opportunities 
facing both new and experienced professionals in our field. My goal is to represent the diverse 
interests of our membership while helping the Section continue to evolve in an ever-changing 
golf landscape. 

If elected, I promise to be an advocate for all members of the STPGA. I will listen intently, act 
thoughtfully, and work tirelessly to ensure that our Section continues to grow, thrive, and remain 
at the forefront of the PGA’s mission. I am honored by the opportunity to run and excited by the 
possibility of serving my fellow members. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

​
Nicholas Trice, PGA​
Director of Instruction, Golfinity​
PGA Member Since 2019 


